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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

A final thank you from our family. We have been totally overwhelmed by all your support in all its many 

different expressions over the last few weeks since Hannah's passing to the spirit world. 

 

We were able to hold a beautiful Seong Hwa ceremony for Hannah on Friday 27th at our Holy Oak 

Memorial Woodland and send her on her journey back to our Heavenly Parent. We owe a debt of 

gratitude to family members near and far and Hannah will definitely feel your love and prayers I know. 

 

With all our love from the bottom of our hearts, 

 

Russell, Akiko, Dom, Joe and Allister Gough 

 


